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On the 1st February Mr. Andrew McAllister who has for several 
years so ably filled the position of Secretary resigned, and the vacancy 
was filled by the appointment of Mr. I). McLaren Brophy.

1 he Board also desires to thank the members of the Young People’s 
Association as well as the Sunday School, for the financial aid received 
from both, and last, but not least, the Board wish to recognize the 
untiring efforts of our esteemed pastor, not only in the spiritual, but 
also in the temporal work of the church, and hope that he may be 
long spared to go in and out amongst us, and work with us. His 
labours, though arduous, have resulted in much good.

The Board wish to recognize the services of the young men who 
have rendered considerable assistance in the temporal work of the 
church, in acting as ushers and looking after strangers generally who 
visit the church from time to time. In this way a good work has bee 1 
done in the interest of the church, and we have no doubt the young 
men are benefited themselves according as they take interest in the 
good work.

The retiring Trustees at this time are Messrs. Charles Byrd, James 
Harper, A. E. Taylor and William Clelland, Jr., all of whom are 
eligible for re-election.

The whole respectfully submitted.

Thomas Sonne, Chairman.

I). McLaren Brophy, Secretary.
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